
2024
新春快乐

      值此2024年新春佳节来临之际，谨

代表宁夏回族自治区外事办公室向您致

以新年的美好祝愿！

    2023年宁夏各项事业蓬勃发展，全

面建设社会主义现代化美丽新宁夏迈出

坚实步伐。衷心感谢过去一年您对宁夏

外事工作给予的关心和支持，真诚期待

2024年与您携手共进，增进友谊,扩大共

识,深化合作,共谋发展！

    祝您新春快乐，心想事成！

宁夏回族自治区外事办公室主任 白玉珍
               甲辰年元月于宁夏银川

致: 东北亚地区地方政府联合会秘书长林秉镇
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To: Mr. LIM BYUNG JIN

On the occasion of the 2024 Spring Festival, on behalf of 
Ningxia Foreign Affairs Office, I would like to extend 
the best wishes to you!

Ningxia has seen vigorous development in different 
undertakings and solid progress has been made in 
building a new socialist Ningxia that is modernized and 
beautiful in 2023. I would like to express my sincere 
gratitude for your care of and support to the foreign 
affairs of Ningxia in the last year. I’m looking forward to 
working together with you to deepen our friendship, 
expand consensus, strengthen cooperation and pursue 
common development in 2024. 

I wish you a happy Chinese New Year and may all your 
wishes come true!

                                       Bai Yuzhen       

         Director General of Ningxia Foreign Affairs Office


